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Mr President, 

Distinguished parliamentarians, 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

It is a privilege to address you here in Finlandia hall at the 24th 
Annual Session of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly. This 

assembly takes place at the 40
1h 

anniversary of the Helsinki Final
Act. 

There were challenges also 40 years ago, and the Helsinki Final Act 
was negotiated to respond to these challenges. The aim was to build 
security through co-operation. Later on as the Cold War had just 

finished, the OSCE Participating States declared in Paris that the era 

of confrontation and division in Europe is over. 

We are all aware that the crisis in and around Ukraine is now shaking 
the European security and we now face serious questions. How to 
strengthen our collective engagement and explore opportunities for 
finding common ground? How can we reconfirm the existing 
elements of cooperative security on the basis of the OSCE 
commitments and principles? How can we continue efforts to 

develop the tools and instruments that we have jointly established in 

the OSCE framework? 

These questions will be discussed also at the informal High Level 
Meeting later this week on Friday here in Finlandia Hall. 
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